Florida Department of Transportation

RICK SCOTT 3400 West Commercial Blvd. JIM BOXOLD
IR Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33309 SR
April 28, 2016

Dear Elected Official:

SUBJECT: Wave Streetcar Public Information Workshop
Fort Lauderdale, Florida

On behalf of the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, you and your staff
are invited to a Public Information Workshop to learn about the Wave Streetcar Project in Fort
Lauderdale, Florida. The goal of the workshop is to provide stakeholders with information about
the project and provide an opportunity to ask questions and make comments.

The Public Information Workshop is scheduled for Wednesday, May 25, 2016, from 4:30 p.m. to
7:30 p.m., at the Broward Center for the Performing Arts, Riverview Ballroom located at 201
SW 5th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312. It will be an open house format beginning at 4:30 p.m.
followed by a presentation at 6:30 p.m. A copy of the Public Notice, including a location map for
the meeting, project limits and other important information about the meeting, is attached.
Notices of this Workshop are being sent to property owners who pay an annual tax assessment
which provides funding for the Wave Streetcar project and to other public officials, organizations
and individuals interested in the project. Free parking will be provided in the garage on the
northwest corner of SW 2 Street and SW 5 Avenue.

Information about the project can be found on the project website at www.\WaveStreetcar.com.
If you require further information concerning this project, please do not hesitate to contact the
Project Manager, Robert Bostian at (954) 777-4427 or toll free at (866) 336-8435, extension
4427 or via email at Robert. Bostian@dot.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

O

Gerry O'Reilly P.E.
District Four Secretary
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Attached: Public Information Workshop Flyer

www.dot.state.fl.us
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Public patrticipation is solicited without regard to
race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, DAVIE BLVD
disability or family status. :
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Persons who require special accommodations
under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or '@ :::::a' ROMR

require translation services (free of charge) should
contact Robert E. Bostian Jr., P.E., Project
Manager, at least seven (7) days prior to the Public
Information Workshop.

Contact information: Robert E. Bostian, Jr., P.E., FDOT Project Manager, 3400 West Commercial
Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, or by telephone at (954) 777-4427 or toll free at (866) 336-
8435, extension 4427 or by e-mail at Robert.Bostian@dot.state.fl.us.

Please visit the Wave Streetcar Project website at www.WaveStreetcar.com.

Public Information Workshop

Wednesday, May 25, 2016
4:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Broward Center for the Performing Arts
201 SW 5 Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33312
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